Surface Crausportation Board
Washington, D.¢C. 20423-0001

Office of Public Assistance, Governmental Affairs,
and Compliance

August 20, 2012

The Honorable Karen Darch
President, Village of Barrington
Village Hall

200 South Hough St.
Barrington, IL 60010

The Hon. Tom Weisner
Mayor, City of Aurora
City Hall

44 East Downer Place
Aurora, 1L 60507

Dear Ms. Darch and Mr. Weisner,

The Surface Transportation Board is in receipt of your July 16, 2012 comments to the
second audit of the Canadian National Railway Company’s acquisition of the EJ & E West
Company conducted by HDR Engineering, Inc. Your comments have been posted to the STB
Finance Docket No. 35087, Canadian National Railway Company and Grand Trunk
Corporation—Control—EJ&E West Company, proceeding website at
www.stbfinancedocket35087.com, and will be carefully reviewed in the context of that case.

Thank you for submitting comments. Please do not hesitate to contact me at
202-245-0238, should you need further assistance.
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Sincerely, o



